
 

 

14th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you to all who attended the Parents Evenings this week. We have had an excellent 

turn out and some lovely comments. 

 

We have one week left of this half term after this. Almost impossible to believe. 

 

I do hope you enjoy reading about the things that have been happening this week in school. 

 

Lakes 3 had their first trip out as a class, we visited Maryport Park. They had fun 

exploring the park, playing with friends, climbing on the equipment, sliding on slides and 

enjoyed the swings. 

    
  

Lakes 8 enjoyed choosing their favourite flavour milkshake and paying for it using their 

own money at Moo’s on the Moor. 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Lakes 9 had a very special visitor this week! Estelle brought her pup, Bella in to visit us! 

Everyone was delighted to see her and practised gentle hands and calm voices to make her 

feel welcome. They explored Bella’s special school uniform, her lovely shiny coat, her wet 

nose and tongue and she even gave some of them a high 5! Bella was such a good girl that 

they have invited her for a walk round the Mayfield Mile with them next week. We can’t 

wait! 

   
 

Lakes 9 have also been exploring bread as part of their Harvest topic. 

    
 

Mountains 5 have been having lots of fun carrying out an investigation to find out which 

objects float and which sink in a Science lesson. They have then recorded their findings. 

Great work guys! 

 

 

 
 

  



 

 

On Tuesday Chris Harman ‘The Den Man’ visited school bringing with him his Den Building 

workshops.  Eleven classes took part in sessions across the day.  All of the children and 

adults had lots of fun working together to build their Den.  There were some fantastic 

creations and many skills developed from: teamwork, communication, collaboration, problem 

solving and independence.  Everyone was individually and collectively successful and the 

children loved what they had created. 

    

   
 

Diary Dates 

Halloween  

Tuesday 18th October - Mountains Dept will be having a Halloween Disco/Party, dressing up 

optional but definitely very welcome. 

Week Commencing Monday 31st October – Various activities will be held over the course of 

the week for Lakes Dept, more information will be sent from the class teacher via dojo. 

 

Half Term – School closes for half term on Friday 21st October at normal time and reopens 

on Monday 31st October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


